WOKINGHAM COPY.

14th April, 1944.
8.

Dear 8ir,

I have to acknowledge receipt of your memorandum ]
of thes 6th ultimo respecting the Boiler Survey of ths steamer b\
"SWIVEL", the contents of which are noted. .

In view of the fact that the survey in question
became dus so long ago as November last, I shall be glad if
pou will advise me how the case stands should the requisite
inspection not bs held within a resscnable tims.

I am, Dsar Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk t@ thﬁ

Classification Gbﬂhittee.
Wim. Bennett Esq.,

NEW YORK.




